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31st January 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

The school choir has once again been invited to take part in the ‘Telford Sings’ concert at ‘The Place’,  

Oakengates on Wednesday 25th March. The concert involves several schools from the Telford area 

joining together to form a larger choir. We attended this last year and thoroughly enjoyed it. 

Arrangements for the concert are slightly different to last year.  

 

The event is free for children to take part.  However, parents will need to transport their child to 

The Place for 4pm where they will be met by Mrs Maltby and Mrs Renshaw. The children will then 

take part in a rehearsal and stop for a tea break at 5.30pm so children will need to bring a snack or 

small packed lunch and a drink (no glass bottles or cans please).  Children will need to wear blue jeans 

and will be given a school choir top to wear.  Please do not send the children with any money on the day.  

The concert begins at 6.00pm and ends at 7.00pm. Children will need to be collected from The Place 

at 7.00pm.   
 

Places for this concert are limited so will be allocated on a first come, first served basis. Please 

complete and return the form below to Mrs Maltby as soon as possible if you would like your child to 

take part.  

 

Tickets for the event are available from The Place website. I have been advised they are now on sale 

and tend to go quickly!  https://theplacetelford.com/whats-on/music/telford-sings/4354 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs H Maltby                                                     Mrs K Renshaw 

 

I would like my child _________________________ Class ________ to attend Telford Sings on 

Wednesday 25th March.  I understand I need to transport my child to and from the concert. 

 

Emergency contact numbers: ______________________________________________________ 

 

Known medical needs/concerns:_____________________________________________________ 

 

I am able/not able to help with this visit.  I have a current DBS  Yes/No 

 

Signed ______________________________     Date ______________  

 
I hereby consent to my child having their name and photo used around school, in videos, on websites relating to our school, and in newsletters, to 

celebrate different events they take part in.  Also to sharing my child’s medical condition and my phone number in the interest of keeping my child 

safe.  (If you wish to withdraw your consent, please write to the Head Teacher at Dothill Primary School, Severn Drive, Wellington, Telford, 

Shropshire, TF1 3JB.) 
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